
1

From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 23 March 2024 18:37
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from . 
 
Comments: 
I am concerned about the impact this road will have on the village of North Runcton which is a small village with 
many elderly residents from both a noise impact from the proposal (especially if a 40 MPH speed limit 20/30 more 
appropriate) and from the likely increase in through traffic through north runcton via rectory lane / New Road to 
cross between the A10 and the A47 to go in Norwich direcƟon and reverse to avoid using the proposed road and the 
Hardwick JuncƟon. For this proposal to work Rectory Lane and New road in North Runcton should become resident 
and access only and a camera operaƟon to police also funded otherwise you will just move the current A10 issues 
making North Runcton even more of a cut through than it already is!  
 
 
 
 




